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PREVIOUS 
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AREA 
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IMPLICATION 

(IN LAKHS) 
REMARKS 

NEW 
CONSTRUCTION 

CLASSROOMS 10 12 92.975 29.4 
classrooms for the Chemistry and 
Physics department’s major classes. 

RENOVATION 
ACADEMIC 

BLOCK 
1 1   10 The old heritage Building is renovate 

RENOVATION 
CAMPUS 

DEVELOPMENT 
      7 The boundary wall is renovate 

NEW EQUIPMENT 
BOOKS 

JOURNALS 
15000 16500   12 

New Books and Journal purchase, 
Digital library estblished for e resource 

NEW EQUIPMENT WIFI       2 The college is equipped with Wi Fi 

NEW EQUIPMENT SPORTS       2 A mini Gym established 

NEW EQUIPMENT COMPUTERS       12 
Computrs & Accessories Purchased for 
Computer lab and various departments 

NEW EQUIPMENT LAB EQUIPMENT       32 
Lab Equipment of 
Anthropology,Botany,Chemistry,Physics 
and Zoology purchased 

RENOVATION HOSTELS 1 1   5 The drinking water plant renovated 

RENOVATION CANTEEN 1 1   7 
Renovated with extension of Kitchen 
and Ceiling ,Tiles fitting 

RENOVATION CLASSROOMS 20 22   30 

Anandibala Memorial Hall upgraded for 
arranging big classes, seminar, and 
meeting.The old auditorium cum 
classroom is renovated and equipped for 
arranging big classes. 

RENOVATION TOILETS 1 1   5 
Renovate the toilet with running water 
facilities 



 

 

 

RENOVATION LABORATORY 4 4   6 
Renovation work done in the 
chemistry,Zoology and Botany 
department 

NEW 
CONSTRUCTION 

LABORATORY 4 6 128.39 40.6 

In the new science building 
technologically enabled laboratory for 
the Chemistry and Physics department 
constructed. 


